----- Original Message -----On 5. tammik. 2023 klo 10.10, AskEMA No-Reply < AskEMA.noreply@ema.europa.eu> wrote:

Dear Dr Mäkelä,

Thank you for contacting the European Medicines Agency.

We believe we have sufficiently addressed your concerns in response to your previous communications and we have no additional information to add at this stage.

We want to re-emphasise our concerns about the sources of your shared information. As repeatedly communicated, we recommend supporting your concerns using reliable sources of information, such as the European Vaccination Information Portal (https://vaccination-info.eu/en), the European Centre for Disease Prevention and Control (https://www.ecdc.europa.eu/en) and the World Health Organization (https://www.who.int/). When presenting peer-reviewed research, we expect such research to be peer-reviewed and published in a recognised scientific journal that is indexed in a public bibliographic database such as PubMed (https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/).

Please note therefore, as the European Medicines Agency is under a heavy workload, that we will not engage in any further correspondence on this topic when the questions received are repetitive or the statements forwarded to the Agency are not supported by robust scientific data from credible sources.

With kind regards, on behalf of Juan Garcia Burgos EMA Head of Public and Stakeholder Engagement

European Medicines Agency

Domenico Scarlattilaan 6, 1083 HS Amsterdam, The Netherlands Send us a question. Go to www.ema.europa.eu/contact Telephone: +31 (0)88 781 6000

We received your question(s) on: **08/12/2022** Subject of your enquiry: **Our 4th letter to EMA**